
RE-ENROLLMENT FOR 2024-2025
DUE: January 31, 2024

Dear Families,

Student re-enrollment for the 2024-2025 school year is underway. Currently enrolled students

receive priority over new applicants. All current students should inform the school of their

intent to return or not by January 31, 2024. There are two ways to do this; 1) Through the

Aeries Parent Portal, or 2) Submit the form below.

If the school does not receive this completed form or the Aeries confirmation by the due date,

you are forfeiting your reserved spot in the school.

Open Enrollment for new students applying to the school is from February 1– March 22, 2024.

The enrollment application can be completed online from the school’s website or you can

submit a hard copy to the office. New student applications must be submitted by the end of

Open Enrollment to be considered for the lottery.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Larissa Gonchar

INTENT TO RETURN

_______Yes, I plan for my child to attend Community Outreach Academy for 2024-2025.

_______No, I do not plan for my child to attend Community Outreach Academy for 2024-2025.

Student Name (Last, First) ________________________________________________________

NEXT GRADE (2024-2025) _______________________________________________________

Parent/Guardian Printed Name____________________________________________________

Parent/Guardian Signature________________________________________________________

Today’s Date___________________________________________________________________
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